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Beavers are an important party of the history and ecology of our state. It is such a joy 

to encounter these industrious and peculiar creatures in the wild. And yet, while they 

were once common, I rarely encounter them today. I get outside a lot and explore 

forests around Oregon as a hiker and federal forest surveyor and I would love to see 

more beavers on my jaunts in the future and I think this legislation will help make that 

possible. Thanks 


